
 

The Long 19th Century 

Russian literary critic Ilya Ehrenburg and British Marxist 
historian Eric Hobsbawm defined the 125-year period extending from 
roughly 1789 to 1914 as “The Long 19th Century”. The decline of 
temporal models of power and the emergence of secular ideas are at 
the foundation of the cultural, economic, political and societal 
shifts that took place from the outbreak of the French Revolution 
to the end of the First World War.  

Throughout the Long 19th Century, a wide range of inventions 
and discoveries were made, which altered man’s stance towards his 
work and the world. An unprecedented surge in the advancement and 
use of technology led to a significant proliferation of ways of 
seeing. There was no longer a right way to look at the world as 
much as there was no longer only one manner to do so. Put simply, 
the superior eye was abolished. Improvements in publishing and a 
fast-paced reliance on the photographic medium led to a heightened 
sensibility to all things visual: books, pamphlets, illustrations, 
drawings, maps, prints, photographs and eventually moving images.  

Today, the rich literature dating back to the Long 19th 
Century is stored in libraries and archives internationally and 
online. The material available in the public domain dating back to 
this epoch was the inspiration behind RORHOF’s The Long 19th 
Century Digested. The latter consists of two wooden boxes 
containing 125 fanzines each. Every zine is a sixteen-page 
photographic digestion of a book published between 1789 and 1914. 
The project aims to revive the fresh curiosity of the Long 19th 
Century’s visual literacy through a cross-section of its Zeitgeist 
as this came down to us in print.  

From the “Book of Bread” to the “The Moon Considered as a 
Planet, a World and a Satellite”, The Long 19th Century Digested 
invites readers to embark on a non-linear journey into the 
anthropological, the artistic, the astronomical, the bookish, the 
erotic, the esoteric, the natural historical, the childish, the 
folkloristic, you name it. From known to obscure and back. 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 



 



The Short 21st Century 

Moving from the contextual premises outlined above, emerges “The 
Short 21st Century”, a workshop that offers artistic and historical 
tools to decipher, deconstruct, retrace and map present-day’s ways 
of seeing based on the editorial and visual legacies of the Long 
19th Century.  

So far, the workshop was hosted by the following institutions: 
Fondazione Modena Arti Visive (Modena, Italy), Raffles Institute 
(Milan, Italy), Laszlo Moholy-Nagy University (Budapest, Hungary) 
and the Friedl Kubelka School of Photography (Vienna, Austria). 

The workshop is structured as follows: 

1. Introduction (1h) 
  
RORHOF’s meet and greet 

Presentation of publishing house’s catalogue and editorial 
approach 

2. Lecture (1h) 

Contextual Survey of the Long 19th Century  
Illustration of recurring visual patterns and themes through 
fanzine material contained in The Long 19th Century Digested 

3. Visual Marathon (2h) 
  
Quickfire slideshow of images in the style of an Instagram feed to 
raise the audience’s awareness about the issues tackled during the 
lecture 

4. Fanzine Production (2 to 4 days) 

Explanation of coordinates for fanzine research, design and 
production (choice of theme, navigation of physical and online 
archives, optional InDesign tutorial etc.) 

Production of fanzines responding to the body of work presented 
during the lecture and the visual marathon 

5. Round Table and Conclusions (1h) 

Final round table presentation of the completed works  



Outcomes 

Upon completion of the workshop, participants will have acquired 
the following knowledge and skills: 

Knowledge of the visual history of the Long 19th Century 
 
Awareness of the historical foundations of contemporary image-
making 

Awareness of knowledge-transmission processes and their relation 
to the arts and the industry 

Exposure to notions of ‘authorship’, ‘reproducibility’ and 
‘authenticity’ 

Familiarity with conceptual and contextual lineages between the 
Long 19th Century and the Short 21st Century 
 
Ability to research and navigate physical and online archives 

Ability to conceive, design, and produce fanzines 

The workshop can be adapted according to the objectives and 
agendas of the individual host institutions, both in terms of 
content and length. The workshop can be run as a drop-in event or 
it can be catered to a selected audience of preferably not more 
than 20 people. 

The fanzines produced during the workshop will feed into “The 
Short 21st Century”, an online archive under construction that 
will trace lineages between the fanzines of The Long 19th Century  
Digested and contemporary artist’s books. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 





RORHOF 

RORHOF is a space for the creation and curation of publications, 
exhibitions and workshops based in Bolzano/Bozen, Italy. As a 
publishing house, RORHOF produces books, postcards, fanzines and 
archival projects. As a social cooperative, RORHOF is run by 
Nicolò Degiorgis and Allegra Baggio Corradi. 

RORHOF won the following awards: Author Book Award at Les 
Rencontres d’Arles (2014), 1st Book Award Paris Photo (2014), 
German Photo Book Award (2014), Italian Photo Book Award Premio 
Bastianelli (2018), Historical Book Award at Les Rencontres 
d’Arles (2018). 

Nicolò Degiorgis is the author of several books, including Hidden 
Islam (2014), Peak (2015), Heimatkunde (2016), Blue as Gold 
(2017), Prison Photography (2017) and Prison Museum (2021). As a 
curator, he has been affiliated with foto-forum gallery since 2014 
and has curated site-specific interventions at the German Museum 
of Technology in Berlin (2018), at Museion in Bolzano (2017) and 
at the Lumen Museum in Plan de Corones (2022). His teaching 
experience includes lectures at the Universities of Leeds (2014), 
Newport (2015), Plymouth (2016), Venice (2016), Urbino (2016), St. 
Joost (2016), The Hague (2016), Milan (2019), Budapest (2020) and 
Modena (2017-2021); a module on publishing at the University of 
Bolzano (2013-2018); and a photography course in the prison of 
Bolzano (2013-present). He founded RORHOF in 2014. 

Allegra Baggio Corradi has taught courses in the history of art 
and literature at the Warburg Institute (UK) and at the University 
of Leiden (NL); and has delivered lectures in Cambridge (UK), York 
(UK), London (UK), Leuven (BE), Amsterdam (NL), Rome (IT) and 
Ottawa (CAN). She is an editor for the street newspaper Arts of 
the Working Class and she currently holds a publishing research 
post at the Biblioteca Nazionale Braidense in Milan alongside 
James Bradburne. She teaches a writing course in the prison of 
Bolzano. Her BA, MA and PhD in Philosophy of Art, Curatorship and 
the History of Ideas are respectively from the University of Kent 
(UK), the London National Gallery (UK) and The Warburg Institute 
(UK). She joined RORHOF in 2020. 

Contacts 

RORHOF 
via Cadorna 5/A 
39100 Bolzano (BZ) 
Italy 
books@rorhof.com

http://www.rorhof.com/
http://www.nicolodegiorgis.com
http://www.allegrabaggiocorradi.com
mailto:books@rorhof.com

